[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday March 2, 2020 with the following in attendance:  Bo Alexander, Judy Noyales, Don Mancini, Bill Beers, K C Kulp and Dean Davis.  Township Residents in attendance:  Cameron Stoltzfus, and Tyler Lantz.
The meeting was called to order at 7:45 by Chairman K C Kulp. The minutes from the February meeting were reviewed.  Bo Alexander motioned to approve the minutes, Dean Davis seconded, all were in favor, minutes approved.
New Business – none
Old Business – none
Public Comment – none
Comprehensive Plan – K C reported that the Solicitor & Supervisors are not yet ready to move forward with the Brandywine Conservancy proposal and grant application.  K C reported that they had met with the Chester County Planning Commission and that several other townships are also in the running for grant funds, however we would have priority because our plan is so old.  Bo suggested checking to see if there is an electronic copy that we could make changes to, get updated statistics for and revise as needed.  K C asked if we keep moving forward or wait until we get the demographic data?  Bo made a motion to take to the Board of Supervisors the revised Brandywine Conservancy proposal for the demographics, K C seconded, all were in favor.
Chapters 6,7,8 were reviewed.  Next month chapters 9 & 10 and the survey in the back will be reviewed.
Bo motioned to adjourn, Judy seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:53 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Secretary



